
ST. THERESE – LITTLE FLOWER ROMAN CATHOLIC CHURCH                      July 13, 2014 
 

 Dear Parish Family, 

 

 
Fr. Bob is on a well-deserved vacation. 

His letter will return to the bulletin in one week. 
 

REMINDER! 
Smoking is not permitted anyplace on the  

Little Flower Campus.   
Thanks for your cooperation!  

 

SAVE THIS DATE! 

We will be welcoming our high school 

and college students in a special way 

to 6 p.m. Mass on Sunday August 

3. There will be a blessing for them 

and their upcoming school year 

during Mass.  Following Mass, we will offer a dinner for them and 

their families in the social hall.  Please try to make this a priority 

for your family.    RSVP by calling the parish center at 357-8352 or 

e-mail tom@littleflowerparish.org  
 

We remember our parishioner, Joan Smith, 
who passed away on June 29 and whose 
funeral liturgy was celebrated here on July 
2.  Joan’s faith was very strong and she 
usually went to the 5 p.m. Mass each week.  

Please keep all of Joan’s family and friends in your thoughts and 
prayers during this difficult time.  May God welcome Joan into his 
heavenly kingdom.   
 

Please remember our parishioners who are ill, homebound, or in a 
nursing home in your thoughts and prayers. If you get the chance, 
please send them a card or note!  This week we especially want to 
remember:        Anna Werner, Greentree at Post 

8800 Spoon Drive, Indianapolis, IN 46219 
 

CHRIST RENEWS HIS PARISH 

MEN’S WEEKEND: SEPTEMBER 20-21, 2014 

WOMEN’S WEEKEND: OCTOBER 4-5, 2014 
 

For additional information, please contact: 
Jeff Lyons Cell: 317-294-9242/jeffly200@gmail.com 
Amy Torzewski Cell: 317-966-5579/torzewski.fam@att.net 
Michelle Fisher: 317-730-4243/rick.fischer@sbcglobal.net 

 

Spaghetti Dinner Fundraiser 
On Friday, July 18, there will be 
a spaghetti dinner in the 
cafeteria. This dinner will help 
raise money for Jacob Mages’ 
Eagle Scout project. His project 

is to build a Gaga Ball Pit in the Little Flower playground/parking 
lot to benefit Little Flower Catholic School.  

• Dinner Served: 5:00-7:30 pm 
• Price: $8.00 Adults and $4.50 Children 

Come one come all. RSVP if possible to 353-6133 or 
jdmages15@gocathedral.com. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

FOR THE WEEK OF July 14-20, 2014 
 

14     July      Monday  
          5:30 p.m. Communion Service 

15     July  Tuesday 

          8:30 a.m. Communion Service 
          5:30 p.m. Laverne Mercurio by Mildred Weimer and Family 

16     July  Wednesday 

          7:00 a.m. Communion Service 
          5:30 a.m. Sadie Shikany by the James Nedeff Family  

17     July  Thursday  

          8:00 a.m. Communion Service 
          1:30 p.m. Greetree-Roger D. Ehle     

          5:30 p.m.  Communion Service  

18     July   Friday 

          8:30 a.m.     Linda Nohl by the Paul Nohl Family  
          5:30 p.m.  Communion Service  

19     July Saturday 

         8:30 a.m. Communion Service 
         5:00 p.m. Vigil of the – 16th Sunday in Ordinary Time  

   Carl Soulier by the Downs Family 

20     July Sunday – 16th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

    8:30 a.m. Ed Spalding by Family 
         10:30 a.m. For the People 
           6:00 p.m.  Lynn Johnson Somers by Steve and Katie Wright 
 

 
July 13-20, 2014 

DAY ROOM TIME GROUP 

Sunday Blood Pressure Checks after all Masses in Gathering Area 

 Church 8:30 a.m. Children’s Liturgy 

 Duffey Hall 9:30 a.m. Coffee and Donuts 

 Church 10:30 Children’s Choir Sings 

Monday Duffey Hall 7:00 p.m. Men’s Club 

Tuesday St. Therese 9:30  a.m. Legion of Mary 

 Duffey Hall 6:00 p.m. Little Flower 
Neighborhood 
Association  

 St. Patrick 7:30 a.m. Men’s CRHP Team 

Wednesday Church 10:00 a.m. Summer Choir Practice 

 St. Patrick 6:00 p.m. Finance Council 

 Scout Room 6:30 p.m. Girl Scouts #2900 

Thursday St. Therese 8:00 p.m. AA 

Friday Splash Park 10:30 a.m. Little Flower Family 
Fun 

 Duffey Hall 5:00 p.m. Eagle Scout Fundraiser 
Spaghetti Dinner  

Saturday St. Therese 7:00 a.m. Men’s Prayer Group 

 Parking Lot 8:30 a.m. Men’s Club Clean-Up 
Day 

 New Parishioner Sign-Up after all Masses  

Sunday Church 8:30 a.m.  Children’s Liturgy 

 Duffey Hall 9:30 a.m. Coffee and Donuts 

 Church 7:00 p.m. Youth Choir Practice 
 

Little Flower Men's Club 

Our regular business meeting is on Monday, July 14. at 7 p.m. in 
the cafeteria. All men of the parish 18 and older are invited to 
attend. Join us on Facebook at Little Flower Men’s Club For 
more information contact Steve Clegg 538-6636. 

 
 



FIFTEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
 

Cultural Exchange and Ministry Opportunity! 
Scecina High School will be accepting eleven foreign exchange 
students from China and Thailand for the 2014-2015 academic 
school year. These exchange students are serious about their high 
school education and have picked Scecina because of its fine 
reputation as an excellent school. They will be arriving in just a few 
short weeks! These students are interested in learning about the 
American culture as they become part of an American family and 
want to offer your family the opportunity to learn about their culture. 
In addition to providing a loving home you will also be given the 
opportunity to share your faith with a wonderful child who has never 
heard about the love of God. As a host family, you will receive $400 
a month to help with the expenses of an additional person living in 
the home. If you have a child attending Scecina, he/she will receive 
$1000 scholarship toward their tuition. The exchange students will be 
responsible for all of their expenses (for school and all extracurricular 
activities). You do not need to have a child at Scecina in order to be 
a host family but you will need to provide transportation. The student 
may share a room with a sibling of the same gender. For more 
information, please contact FLAG representative Sara at 317-443-
3636 or sbritt@flag-intl.org, or Scecina principal John Hegarty 
at 317-356-6477 or jhegarty@scecina.org. 

 

STEWARDSHIP OF TIME, TALENT AND TREASURE 

YOUR GIFTS TO GOD AND PARISH 
 

Weekly Budget Goal           $         13,500.00 

Collection of July 5th and 6th              $         12,760.25              

Electronic Contributions 6/30 – 7/4             $           5,577.00        

Fiscal Year 2014-2015  YTD Actual                          $         18,337.25 

Fiscal Year 2014-2015 YTD Budget                    $         13.500.00 

Fiscal Year 2014-2015 YTD Over/Short              $       +  4,837.25 

 Fiscal Year 2013-2014 Deficit                $       - 17,272.70 
Home Improvement Fund 

March Contributions              $  2,062.00 
April Contributions            $  1,837.25 
May Contributions   $  1,766.00 
June Contributions   $  1,809.25 
July Contributions (to date)  $  1,376.35 

 

Attention students entering grades 4-8, Little 
Flower Athletics is hosting a volleyball camp for 
both girls and boys.  The camp is on July 29-
31, from 6:00 - 8:00 PM.  Fee is $15.00 and 
includes a camp t-shirt. 

 

 
(grades 8 thru 12) 

YOUTH CHOIR will practice on Sunday, July 20 in church from 7 p.m. 

until 8:15 p.m.  New members are always welcome.   
 

Mark Your Calendars! – Annual bus trip to King’s Island will 
be Wednesday, July 23. Students who have just finished 
grades 7 through 12 will be welcome to attend.  
Permission Slips have been mailed or you can receive one 
by e-mail by sending a message to 
tom@littleflowerparish.org.  The cost of the trip is just 
$56.00 and includes transportation and admission to the 
park. Please reserve your spot now. 
 

COOKOUT for all youth, incoming grade 8 through high school 
on Sunday, July 27, following the 6 p.m. Mass (until 9 p.m.)  
Please let us know you are coming.   Call 357-8352 or e-mail 
tom@littleflowerparish.org by Friday, July 25th 

Little Flower Men's Club 
FIRST Work/Cleanup day 

at Little Flower Parish 

Saturday July, 19 at 8:30 a.m. meet in the 
parking lot. 

Donuts and drinks will be provided. 
                  Come to the meeting on July 14 for more information. 
 

The parish newsletter, “The Little 
Flower Garden”, will be out mid-

August.  Any news or photos you have to share about Little 
Flower parishioners, ministries, and activities should be sent to 
the parish office (or dropped in the offering basket) by July 18.   
You may also e-mail items to lfparishnews@yahoo.com or 
submit items through the parish website (select the newsletter 
option under “contact us”.)   
 

SAVE THE DATE: The Parish Life 
Commission will once again host our 
annual Parish Picnic on Sunday, August 
17, following the 10:30 a.m. Mass.  We 
will also host Little Flower Night at 
Victory Field on Friday, August 29 at 

7:15 p.m.  Tickets will be $9.00 per person 
and need to be purchased in advanced.   

Please mark both of these dates on your calendar and plan on 
attending.  Watch the bulletin for more information.  You don’t 
want to miss out on all the fun!!!! 

 

ANNUAL GOLF OUTING 
Our annual Fr. Robert Borchertmeyer Golf 

Outing has been scheduled for Friday, 
September 12 at Pleasant Run Golf 

course.    Golfers, PLEASE plan now to 

participate!  Proceeds will benefit the Little 
Flower School Godparent Program for 

tuition assistance.   Business sponsorships 
are available at varying levels.  Please call 

Kevin Egan at 351-1074 or email him at kpegan1@gmail.com  for 
more information regarding sponsorships.  Watch the bulletin for 

an updated entry form. 
 

The Little Flower Neighborhood Association 
would like to welcome any neighbors to the first 
annual Neighborhood Association Ice Cream 
Social! This will be July 15, beginning at 6:00 
p.m. outside the Bosart side of Parish Center 
(weather permitting). If the weather is good, 
please bring lawn chairs or a blanket.   In case 
of rain, we will move inside to the Little Flower 

School Cafeteria.  Families are encouraged to bring children as 
we are moving the start time of our regular July meeting an hour 
earlier to accommodate this! We look forward to seeing you 
there! For more information please check out our 
website, http://littleflower.hoa-express.com.  
 

 
 

Hearts & Hands of Indiana is holding our leading annual fundraiser, 
Houses to Homes, on August 9. All proceeds benefit home rehabilitation 
projects on the Near Westside of Indianapolis. Hearts & Hands of Indiana is 
a non-profit driven by our Catholic faith, helping rebuild the near Westside 
one home and one family at a time.. Houses to Homes event tickets can be 
purchased at heartsandhandsindy.org or by contacting Peyton Allen at 317-
353-3769 or pallen@heartsandhandsindy.org. 
 


